
 
 

 

 

 

Mr. Vestal, 

 

 

   This letter is to give formal notice of Act1 Construction’s intent (not to pursue) the bid protest.  

After further review it is our conclusion that we would not want to cause the City of Beaumont or 

our much-appreciated Fire Fighters a delay in getting this project built. AMG is a very reputable 

contractor and whatever issues we addressed in our protest we are confident they will get worked 

out in a professional & legal manner between the City and AMG.  

 

   Thanks again for the opportunity to bid on this project and we wish you the best on building a 

beautiful facility for the city and its first responders. Sorry for any inconvenience this protest may 

have caused. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Don Trenholm 

President 
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